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We	give	retakes	to	new,	absent,	and	retake	students.				Students	
should	bring	back	their	original	package	if	they	do	not	like	
their	pictures,	as	they	won't	receive	a	new	one	until	their	
original	is	returned.		They	can	also	bring	their	proof	sheet	if	
they	planned	on	ordering	if	they	didn't	like	their	image	and	
want	to	try	again	
	
	
 
If you wish to re-order on line 
https://vando.imagequix.com/g1000649668#login 
 
 


